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I am asking you to support SB 1517.  These last couple years has proven the need 

for more checks and balances within our government during times of state 

emergencies.  I support this bill because I think it would be good for the legislature to 

have more input when the Governor wants to extend state of emergencies.  One 

person should not have all that power without the input, guidance, discussion and the 

ability of the legislation to put an end to the one person ruling.  More people at the 

table for important decision making policies is just good practice.  The Governor 

during this time had too much power and control and in the future I would like to have 

more transparency and checks and balances. Because of this I urge you to support 

SB 1517. 

Thank you, 

Megan 


